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Just a reminder to boat owners, you are responsible for your vessel and any environmental damage that 
it may cause, even if it is a result of improper anchoring or neglect. Clean up and removal can become 
extremely expensive and you as the vessel owner may find yourself being held responsible for all costs. 
As a vessel owner, it is your responsibility to ensure your vessel is securely anchored and safely operated 
at all times. Do you know where your vessel is?  Do you know what your insurance policy covers?  

                      

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

 

 

  

         

                       


